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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to let you know that as part of our Eco Group activities, we will be taking the children on 
a walk to Sherwood Forest on Tuesday 8th July. During our visit, the children will have the opportunity to 
explore nature, build dens, participate in litter picking, and learn more about our wonderful community. 

We will also enjoy a little picnic while we are there. The walk will take place after the morning 
registration and we will be back before lunchtime. 

To ensure your child is comfortable and safe, please make sure they bring a sun hat and a water bottle, 
and apply sun cream before school on the day of the walk.  

If your child has any allergies, please inform us as soon as possible. 

Please reply to this email by Friday 4th July to give permission for your child to take part in this activity. 

Thank you for your support! 

Best regards, 
ECO Team  
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